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Migrant/ EL Family Night 

We will be hosting a parent night for our Migrant and English Learner families on November 

29th.  We have guest speakers that will present various information that our families have been 

requesting. The speakers include Christine Froude representing Terry Reilly, Lleana Cordova 

from Boise State University’s High School Equivalency Program (HEP), and Janee Brumfield will 

present information on the Remind App and Lumen access.  

 

ACCESS 2.0 Testing 

This year’s English Language Proficiency Assessment window is January 28- March 8, 2019. We 

are in the beginning stages of training staff to administer this test. The state requires that each 

proctor passes certification classes for each area of administration before we begin testing.  

 


